
Dear Fellow Residents:

  I want to extend a special thank you to St. Regis Park resident 
Jaclyn Mullin for introducing our City to the Little Free Library 
concept.  The purpose is to promote literacy and the love of 
reading by building free book exchanges worldwide and to 
build a sense of community as we share skills, creativity and 
wisdom across generations.  There are nearly 40,000 Little 
Free Library book exchanges around the world, bringing 
curbside literacy home and sharing millions of books annually.  
Ms. Mullin will coordinate the purchase and installation of 
the City’s first “Take a Book; Return a Book” exchange at the 
Church of the Ascension.

  Boy Scout Troop 386 annually sells live Christmas Trees at 
St. Andrew United Church of Christ, 2608 Browns Lane.  Sales 
run from November 27 through December 18.  If you’re going 
to purchase a cut tree, support the Boy Scouts of Troop 386.  
Proceeds go for summer camp, adventure trips and  
camping gear.

  The annual ST. REGIS PARK HOLIDAY EXTRAVAGANZA will 
be held on Sunday, December 11, from 4:00-6:00 p.m. at St. 
Andrew United Church of Christ.  Door prizes, refreshments, 
a visit from Santa and good old family fun and fellowship 
will occur.  In addition, the City will again sponsor what has 
become an annual HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST.  Once 
more there will be three categories: Best Traditional Home, 
Most Creative Home and the infamous Clark Griswold Award.  
Although judges will be looking for “tastefully” decorated 
homes in the first two categories, the Clark Griswold Award 
is an all out, no holds barred contest.  The winner in each 
category will receive a $200  gift card.  Decorate your home by 
Friday, December 16, to be eligible to win.

  As we approach the holidays, this is a great time for loved 
ones and friends to gather and reflect on the year gone by.  
The holidays are a time to celebrate the   coming year with 
hope and enthusiasm, and most importantly, the holidays 
provide us the opportunity to be thankful for what we have 
and to support those less fortunate.

  On a personal note, I am thankful to our City staff and Council 
Members, all of whom are committed to working together to 
make a positive and lasting contribution to the City of St. Regis 
Park.  I am indeed fortunate to serve with such dedicated 
individuals who truly care about our community.  Thanks to 
them, the year ahead promises to be a positive and exciting 
one for our City.  I am confident that together we will continue 
to achieve great things.

  On behalf of the City of St. Regis Park, I extend my warmest 
regards and best wishes to everyone in our City.  May the spirit 
of this wonderful season be with you and your loved ones 
throughout the holidays, and many blessings in the New Year!

Remember, the City of St. Regis Park is a great place to live!  
Together, we can make it even better!

Sincerely, 

Brandt Davis, Mayor   
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IMPORTANT DATES
DECEMBER 6	  CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
	 (MCMAHAN FIRE DISTRICT @ 7:00 PM)		
	 RECYCLING PICKUP                               

DECEMBER 7       	 PEARL HARBOR REMEMBRANCE DAY

DECEMBER 20     	 RECYCLING PICKUP

DECEMBER 21    	 FIRST DAY OF WINTER

DECEMBER 24    	 CHRISTMAS EVE    
	 HANUKKAH

DECEMBER 25    	 CHRISTMAS DAY

DECEMBER 26    	 KWANZAA   

DECEMBER 27    	 YARD WASTE ENDS FOR THE SEASON 
	 (PICKUP RESUMES MARCH 7, 2017)

** CHRISTMAS TREES MAY BE SET OUT ANY COLLECTION DAY 
     AFTER CHRISTMAS
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The City has “No Parking” signs available for use by residents who host large gatherings.   
Residents may call City Clerk Bill Hodapp at 654-8145 for information regarding the use of these signs.

CITY OF ST. REGIS PARK
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR 
MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETING
November 1, 2016

  Following are the Minutes of the regular monthly Council 
Meeting for the City of St. Regis Park, held at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, 
November 1, 2016 at 4318 Taylorsville Road, Louisville,  
Kentucky 40220.

ROLL CALL:
  Present: Mayor Brandt Davis; Council Members: Talbott 
Allen, Bob Graves, Stephen Hoard, Eric Shackelford, Louie 
Schweickhardt, Frank Wheatley, and Cheryl Willett.
Absent: None

MAYOR’S REPORT 
  Mayor Davis introduced Jeff O`Brien, AICP, Deputy Director of 
the Office of Advanced Planning for Louisville Metro.  Mr. O`Brien 
explained the agency’s mission is to provide for economic and 
community development.  The project combines business 
attraction, expansion and retention activities, as well as talent 
and workforce attraction, with all of the city’s real estate 
development, land use, planning and design functions to present 
a unified solution for job growth and quality of place.  There will 
be several work group sessions.  Mr. O`Brien encouraged local 
leaders to attend.  More information can be found at https://
louisvilleky.gov/government/louisville-forward.
  Mayor Davis introduced Ms. Sarah Provancher, a candidate 
for Kentucky State Representative, District 31.  Ms. Provancher 
discussed her qualifications and intentions for seeking election 
on November 8, 2016.
  Mr. John Mc’Intyre, CPA with Mc`Intyre and Wooldridge, PSC, 
delivered the independent 2015-2016 Financial Audit report.  Mr. 
Graves made a motion to accept the audit report, as presented.  
Mr. Shackelford seconded the motion, and it passed without 
dissent.  There were no significant findings.  The required 
information will be published in the December 2016 newsletter.  
  Mayor Davis recommended the City provide funding for the 
purchase and installation of a Little Free Library book box.  
The Little Free Library is a nonprofit organization that sets 
out to encourage people to “take a book, return a book.”  It 
encompasses three main ideas: a sense of community, reading 
and providing books for children, and promoting literacy for 
adults and children and libraries around the world.  Ms. Jaclyn 
Mullin, a resident of St. Regis Park, will coordinate the purchase 
and installation of the box.  Ms. Mullin has received permission 
to install the box at the Church of the Ascension.  The estimated 
cost is $300.00.  Council members had no objections to  
the funding.

FINANCIAL REPORT:
  Mr. Charles J. Veeneman, City Accountant, presented the 
Financial Report for October 2016.  General Fund revenues 
for the month were $27,698.64 with year-to-date revenues at 
$283,923.13.  Total expenses for the month were $21,478.87 
with year-to-date expenses at $109,481.31 resulting in year-to-
date revenues over expenses of $174,441.82.
  Road Fund revenues for the month were $2,724.31 with year-
to-date revenues at $10,307.25.  Total expenses were $0 with 
year-to-date expenses at $0, resulting in year-to-date excess 
revenues of $10,307.25.
  Mr. Shackelford made a motion to approve the October 2016 
Financial Report.  The motion was seconded by Ms. Willett.  It 
passed without dissent.
  Mr. Wheatley made a motion to invest $100,000 into 3-5 year 
certificates of deposit (CDs).   Mr. Shackelford seconded the 
motion, and it passed without dissent.  Mr. Hodapp will contact 
Fifth Third Brokerage and arrange for the purchase of two 
$50,000.00 CDs.

MINUTES: 
  Mr. Shackelford made a motion to approve the Minutes of the 
Regular Council Meeting held on October 4, 2016.  The motion 
was seconded by Mr. Hoard, and it passed without dissent.

TREE BOARD: 
  �Ms. Jane Ecker of the Tree Board attended the meeting and 

discussed the following:
• �27 residents have requested trees for the fall 2016 planting.  

The plantings should take place within the next 45 days;  
• 44 residents have applied for tree maintenance funding. 
• Ms. Ecker will obtain information on Tree City USA signage.

POLICE REPORT: 
  The KLE Small City Activity Report for the month of October will 
be published in the December newsletter. 

CITY ENGINEER’S REPORT: MEL MILBURN (Absent) 
  Although Mr. Milburn was absent, he sent a message he was 
experiencing problems locating a contractor for the sidewalk 
project at 2605 Foxy Poise Road.  The contractors he normally 
uses are booked until the end of the year, and this being such 
a small project,  he’s experiencing difficulty locating another 
contractor.  He will continue his efforts.
  Mr. Schweickhardt said it was his understanding MSD had 
repaired the storm drain blockage in the vicinity of 4308 St. Regis 
Lane.  He will follow-up at the next heavy rain.

CITATION OFFICER’S REPORT: KENNY BETTS 
  In October, Mr. Betts patrolled 104 miles, issued 8 Hi-Neighbor 
notices, received 2 complaints and conducted 13 house visits/
communications. 
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CITY ATTORNEY’S REPORT: JOHN SINGLER
  Mr. Singler introduced the 2nd Reading of Ordinance 3, 2016-
2017, which will adopt the American Legal Code of Ordinances, 
Supplemental 2016 S-7 series.  Mr. Allen made a motion to 
approve the adoption of the ordinance.  Ms. Willett seconded 
the motion, and it passed without dissent by roll call vote.
  Mr. Singler also discussed the Google Fiber project and a zoning 
meeting on November 14, 2016 for a proposed construction in 
Houston Acres.
  Based on an audit recommendation, Mr. Singler suggested the 
Mayor and City Clerk-Treasurer be bonded for $300,000.00 each.  
The Council agreed with the bonding limits. Mr. Hodapp will 
contact KLC to arrange for bonding.   

PUBLIC WORKS: LOUIE SCHWEICKHARDT 
  Mr. Schweickhardt will follow-up with MSD regarding any 
possible storm water issues on St. Regis Lane.

SPECIAL EVENTS: TALBOTT ALLEN 
  The annual holiday celebration will be held from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
on Sunday, December 11, 2016, at the St. Andrew United Church 
of Christ at 2608 Browns Lane.  Food, prizes and Santa will  
be present.
  The annual holiday decoration contest will also take place and 
appropriate information will be again published in the  
December newsletter. 

PUBLIC SAFETY: CHERYL WILLETT 
  St. Andrew Church expressed appreciation for the newsletter 
advertising for their Farmer’s Market.

BUILDING PERMITS: STEPHEN HOARD 
  Mr. Hoard discussed a carport issue on Browns Lane and found 
no compliance issues.

MARKETING/IT: FRANK WHEATLEY 
  Mr. Wheatley will initiate a Facebook survey for residents to 
provide feedback on contracted police services/schedules within 
the City of St. Regis Park.

COMMUNICATIONS FACILITATOR: BOB GRAVES 
  Mr. Graves will publish a public service notice in the December 
newsletter for Boy Scout Troop 386’s Annual Christmas Tree sale 
at St. Andrew Church on Browns Lane.  

FINANCE: ERIC SHACKELFORD 
No Report. 

CITIZEN PARTICPATION: 
None.

OLD BUSINESS:
None

NEW BUSINESS: 
None.

ADJOURN:
There being no further business, Mr. Allen made a motion to 
adjourn.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Wheatley, and it 
passed without dissent.  The meeting adjourned at 8:18 p.m.
Submitted by Bill Hodapp, City Clerk
(These Minutes are considered unapproved until signed by 
Mayor Brandt Davis.) 

Approved: 

_________________________________________________
Brandt Davis, Mayor, City of St. Regis Park
The City of St. Regis Park allows a public comment section during 
its meetings.  These public comments are summarized in the 
City Council Minutes.  The views expressed do not necessarily 
represent the views of the City of St. Regis Park.

COUNCIL MEMBER MEETING  
ATTENDANCE 2016 

Name                        	                    Meetings Held  		            Meetings Attended      	 YTD%

Brandt Davis	 11	 9	 82%

Talbott Allen	 11	 7	 64%

Bob Graves	 11	 10	 91%

Stephen Hoard	 11	 10	 91%

Louie Schweickhardt	 11	 10	 91%

Eric Shackelford	 11	 9	 82% 

Frank Wheatley	 11	 10	 91%

Cheryl Willett	 11	 10	 91%
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Small	City	Activity	Sheet

City: St.	Regis	Park Month/Year: Oct 2016

Traffic	Stops: DSS Speeding RD Other Arrests Warnings Citations
Location:
Woodmont/Lincoln 1 1 2
Lynnbrook/Aintree 1 1 2
Foxy	Poise/Lynnbrook 1 1 1 1
Woodmont/Mt.	Vernon
Dannywood/Browns 3 1 3 2 5
Browns/Lincoln 5 2 4 3
4600	Block	Lincoln 4 3 1
Browns/Brookhaven
Rockwood
Dannywood/Woodmont 1 2 1 3 1
Statton/Woodmont 4 3 1
Woodmont/St	Regis 1 1
St	Regis	Ln 1 1
Browns/Lowe 3 2 5
Mt.	Vernon 2 1 3
Total: 10 18 1 13 0 25 17
YTD	Total: 94 163 7 85 0 177 167

Resident: 5 9 3 16 1
Non-Resident: 5 9 1 10 9 16

YTD-	Resident 41 60 0 25 114 12
YTD-Non-Resident 53 103 7 60 68 155

TOTAL: 94 163 7 85 0 182 167

Suspicious	person/vehicles/other	activity:

Suspicious	Vehicle	-	1	(2	ytd) Suspicious	Person	-	1		(6	ytd) Officer	Assist	-				(1	ytd)
Stranded	Motorist	-				(2	ytd) Foot	Patrol	-	 Business	Check	-		34		(356	ytd)
Council	Meeting	-	1 Resident	Contact	-		2		(12	ytd) Alarm	-		(1	ytd)
House	Watch	-	1		(51	ytd) Trespassing	-			(1	ytd)	
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    What a sunny and beautiful Autumn we are having!  It’s been great for getting outside and enjoying 
the gorgeous tree color, but after a relatively wet Spring and Summer, we are now in almost drought 
conditions.  Please keep your new and established trees appropriately watered.  

    Speaking of water, if your “new” tree is now two years old, but your tree bag is still good, please drop 
it off on the back porch of 2602 Aintree Way.  We will re-use it for the next generation of new trees.

    Fall is also a good time to make sure your tree is still mulched.  It is not necessarily a good idea to 
plant flowers under your new tree — they will compete for vital water and nutrients while your tree 
roots are still close to the surface.  Also, remember: Don’t make your mulch look like a cone — just a 
nice flat layer of 2-4 inches of mulch, stopping within two inches of the tree trunk to allow it to breathe.

    If you are going to purchase a live Christmas tree to plant in your yard after Christmas, please keep it 
well watered while it is inside and plant it as soon as possible, following directions you should be able 
to find easily online.

    Our Fall tree planting is happening very soon — we hope you will stop and read the tags to see the 
amazing quality and variety of our new trees!  As we celebrate Thanksgiving, we are grateful for our 
forward-thinking Mayor and City Council and our wonderful citizens who have supported our new tree 
planting and maintenance programs.  RE-TREE THE PARK.

Your Tree Board and Arborist 
Jane Ecker, Joe Hinkle, Mary Mattingly and Cindi Sullivan

BRANCHING OUT

The holidays are upon us!  
Whether we’re shopping for 
groceries, Angel Tree gifts, 
or a book for the elementary 
school program, we’re all 
out there during the holiday 
season.  We can often become 
so distracted by the lists in our 
heads, kids at our heels, and 
work left undone that we lose 
sight of our personal safety.  
You may have read them 
before but a refresher is always 
a good idea.  Here are a few 
things to consider:

BE AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS.   
Look for suspicious persons and unusual activity.  Walk with 
authority.  Don’t look like a victim.

MAKE A NOTE WHERE YOU PARK.   
Park near a light pole so that it lights the area should you return 
in the dark.  Have your keys ready.

DON’T OVERBURDEN YOURSELF WITH TOO MANY PACKAGES.  
Take a shopping buddy with you and secure your purchases in 
your car – concealed.  Move your vehicle to another area of 
the parking lot in case someone was watching you place your 
packages in your vehicle.

DON’T HESITATE TO ASK FOR A SECURITY ESCORT  
IF YOU FEEL UNSAFE.   
The time it takes to wait for the escort is always worth  
your safety.

BE AWARE OF STRANGERS APPROACHING YOU  
FOR ANY REASON.   
At this time of year, con-artists will use lots of different methods 
to divert your attention and get away with your belongings.

ALWAYS TRUST YOUR INSTINCTS!  SEE SOMETHING, SAY 
SOMETHING!

BE SAFE THIS HOLIDAY SEASON!

Neighborhood Block Watch Program

If you are not already on the City of St. Regis Park’s Block Watch 
List, send your name and email address to:   
stregispark@gmail.com .

PUBLIC SAFETY CORNER
SHOPPING TIPS

    

REG
IS

 P
AR

KCITY OF ST.
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“It’s not far, if you know the way.”  What this expression implies is that you could have a long way to go if you don’t know 
where you’re going or how to get there.  Just like reading a map, there are some definite steps that will improve your 
success in buying a home in today’s market.

• �KNOW YOUR CREDIT SCORE – the best mortgage rates are available to borrowers with the highest scores.  Unless you 
know what your credit score is at all three major credit bureaus, you don’t really know what you’ll have to pay.

• �CLEAN UP YOUR CREDIT –  it is estimated about 90% of credit reports have errors.  Some are not serious but others could 
affect a borrower from getting the loan they want.  It is your responsibility to know what is on your different reports and 
correct them if possible.  You’re entitled to a free copy of your credit report each year from Experian, TransUnion and 
Equifax.

• �GET PRE-APPROVED –  taking the time to make a loan application with a qualified lender even before you start looking at 
homes will provide peace of mind, make sure that you are looking for the “right” homes and may help you negotiate the 
best price on the home you select.

• �DO YOUR HOMEWORK –  when you find the home that meets your needs and desires, get the home inspected and 
research the tax assessments, school ratings, crime activity, possible zoning changes and comparable sales in the area.

Call for a recommendation of a trusted mortgage professional and an inspector.   
Make certain you know the TRUE VALUE of your home before listing it for sale.   
Consult a professional.

INFORMATION TO IMPROVE HOMEOWNERSHIP
IT’S NOT FAR, IF YOU KNOW THE WAY

“The City of St. Regis Park hereby gives public notice that the annual financial audit for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 
2015 and ending June 30, 2016 is complete.  In compliance with KRS 91A.040(6), the City of St. Regis Park has published 
the auditor’s opinion and the budgetary comparison schedules for the City’s major funds.

A copy of the complete audit report, including financial statements and supplemental information, is on file at the City of 
St. Regis Park City Hall, 4318 Taylorsville Road, Louisville, Kentucky, and is available for public inspection during normal 
business hours.

Any citizen may obtain from City Hall a copy of the complete audit, including financial statements and supplemental 
information, for personal use.  Copies of the financial statement prepared in accordance with KRS 424.220 are available 
to the public at no charge by contacting Bill Hodapp at 502-654-8145.

2015-2016 CITY OF ST. REGIS PARK  
FINANCIAL AUDIT
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McIntyre & Wooldridge, PSC 
Certified Public Accountants 

3103 Breckenridge Lane, Suite 3 
Louisville, Kentucky 40220 

502/493-9373 or 493-9374 (fax) 

The Honorable Mayor and 
Council of the City of 
St. Regis Park, Kentucky 

Independent Auditor's Report 

Report on the Financial Statements 

We have audited the accompanying financial statements of the governmental activities and each 
major fund of the City of St. Regis Park, Kentucky as of and for the year ended June 30, 2016, and 
the related notes to the financial statements, which collectively comprise the City's basic financial 
statements as listed in the table of contents. 

Management's Responsibility for the Financial Statements 

Management is responsible for the preparation and fair presentation of these financial statements in 
accordance with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America; this 
includes the design, implementation, and maintenance of internal control relevant to the 
preparation and fair presentation of financial statements that are free from material misstatement, 
whether due to fraud or error. 

Auditor's Responsibility 

Our responsibility is to express opinions on these financial statements based on our audit. We 
conducted our audit in accordance with auditing standards generally accepted in the United States 
of America and the standards applicable to financial audits contained in Government Auditing 
Standards, issued by the Comptroller General of the United States. Those standards require that we 
plan and perfonn the audit to obtain reasonable assurance about whether the financial statements 
are free from material misstatement. 

An audit involves perfonning procedures to obtain audit evidence about the amounts and 
disclosures in the financial statements. The procedures selected depend on the auditor's judgment, 
including the assessment of the risk of material misstatement of the financial statements, whether 
due to fraud or error. In making those risk assessments, the auditor considers internal control 
relevant to the entity's preparation and fair presentation of the financial statements in order to 
design audit procedures that are appropriate in the circumstances, but not for the purpose of 
expressing an opinion on the effectiveness of the entity's internal control. Accordingly, we express 
no such opinion. An audit also includes evaluating the appropriateness of accounting policies and 
the reasonableness of significant accounting estimates made by management, as well as evaluating 
the overall presentation of the financial statements. 

We believe the audit evidence we have obtained is sufficient and appropriate to provide a basis for 
our audit opinions. 
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Independent Auditor's Report ( continued) 

Opinions 

2 

In our opinion, the financial statements referred to above present fairly, in all material respects, the 
respective financial position of the governmental activities and each major fund of the City of St. 
Regis Park, Kentucky at June 30, 2016, and the respective changes in financial position for the year 
then ended in accordance with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of 
America. 

Other Matters 

Required Supplementary Information 

Accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America require that the 
management's budgetary comparison infonnation on page 18 be presented to supplement the basic 
financial statements. Such information, although not a part of the basic financial statements, is 
required by the Government Accounting Standards Board, who considers it to be an essential part 
of financial reporting for placing the basic financial statements in an appropriate operational, 
economic, or historical context. We have applied certain limited procedures to the required 
supplementary information in accordance with auditing standards generally accepted in the United 
States of America, which consisted of inquiries of management about the methods of preparing the 
information and comparing the infonnation for consistency with management's responses to our 
inquiries, the basic financial statements, and other knowledge we obtained during our audit of the 
basic financial statements. We do not express an opinion or provide any assurance on the 
information because the limited procedures do not provide us with sufficient evidence to express an 
opinion or provide any assurance. 

Management has omitted the Management's Discussion and Analysis that accounting principles 
generally accepted in the United States of America has required to be presented to supplement the 
basic financial statements. Such missing information, although not a part of the basic financial 
statements, is required by the Government Accounting Standards Board, who considers it to be an 
essential part of financial reporting for placing the basic financial statements in an appropriate 
operational, economic, or historical context. Our opinion on the basic financial statements is not 
affected by this missing information. 

Other Reporting Required by Government Auditing Standards 

In accordance with Government Auditing Standards, we have also issued our report dated October 
19, 2016, on our consideration of the City of St. Regis Park, Kentucky's internal control over 
financial reporting and on our test of its compliance with certain provisions of laws, regulations, 
contracts and grant agreements and other matters. The purpose of that report is to describe the scope 
of our testing of internal control over financial reporting and compliance and the result of that 
testing and not to provide an opinion on the internal control over financial reporting or on 
compliance. That report is an integral part of an audit performed in accordance with Government 
Auditing Standards in considering the City's internal control over financial reporting and 
compliance. 
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Helen Walter 

Realtor/Broker - 40 Years
Graduate Realtors Institute

Certified Residential Specialist
Re/Max Hall Of Fame

Your St. Regis Park Neighbor Since 1975. 

So Far, I’ve Sold 125 Homes In St. Regis Park. 

I Can Sell Yours.

Experience Makes The Difference

Helenwalter@Remax.net

451-0499 494-0986

Help Support 
our Advertisers

Real Christmas Trees Available
Sunday, November 27 – Sunday, December 18

Each year boy scout troop 386 sells christmas trees in front of    
St. Andrew United Church of Christ • 2608 Browns Lane

Hours are:  Sunday 1:30 – 8:30 pm

Monday – Friday 6:00 – 8:30 pm

Saturday 10:00 am – 8:30 pm

Your purchase supports Troop 386’s activities. 
www.Troop386ky.Com 

The Church of the Ascension 

Welcomes You!          

Join us for Mass: 

Christmas Eve 5:00 pm and 9:00 pm 

Christmas Day 8:30 am and 10:30 am 

4600 Lynnbrook Drive     Louisville, KY 40220 

Parish Office: 451-3860 

www.ascension-parish.com 
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS 
Louisville Metro Police – 911 Emergency 

574-2111 or 311 – Non-Emergency 
www.louisvilleky.gov 

McMahan Fire District – 911 Emergency 
491-4745 – Non-Emergency

2016 CITY COUNCIL 
Brandt Davis, Mayor – 654-8145

 
MEMBERS

Talbott Allen, Special Events – 451-3776
Bob Graves, Communications – 451-2047

Stephen Hoard, Building Permits – 931-7004
Louie Schweickhardt, Public Works – 639-7731

Eric Shackelford, Finance – 379-7721
Frank Wheatley, Director of Marketing/IT – 452-2343

Cheryl Willett, Public Safety – 458-8386
 

CITY EMPLOYEES
Bill Hodapp, City Clerk/Treasurer – 671-9469

Kenneth Betts, Citation Officer – 664-2784 
 

CITY NUMBERS
St. Regis Park City Hall – 654-8145
E-Mail – stregispark@gmail.com
Website – www.stregispark.net

Rumpke Waste Removal – 568-3800
 

ST. REGIS PARK COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Meetings are held the first Tuesday of each month,

7:00 P.M., at the McMahan Fire Station
 

NEWSLETTER PRINTED BY
Printworx of Louisville – 491-0222

E-Mail – orders@printworxoflouisville.com

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
Business ad space is available in the newsletter. 
Please contact the City office at 654-8145 if you 
are interested in placing an ad. Ads must be camera 
ready and be sent electronically. The rate schedule is 
as follows:
1/8th page	 $300/year	 $150/six months
1/4th page	 $600/year	 $300/six months
½ page		 $1000/year	 $500/six months
Full Page	 $1800/year	 $900/six months

The McMahan Fire 
Protection District Board 
of Directors meets the 
second Thursday of 
each month at 7:30 p.m. 
at the fire station, 4318 
Taylorsville Rd. 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED.




